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Signing of the Agreement on Technical Cooperation 

Between Japan and the Marshall Islands 

 
 
Date: November 27th, 2020 
Majuro, Marshall Islands 
 
On November 27, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Japan to the Republic 
of the Marshall Islands, H.E. Norio Saito and Hon. Casten Ned Nemra, Minister of Foreign 
Affairs and Trade, signed “the Agreement on Technical Cooperation between the 
Government of Japan and the Government of the Republic of the Marshall Islands”.  
 
The Agreement sets forth comprehensive measures and actions to be taken by the 
Government of the Marshall Islands for Japan’s technical cooperation, such as dispatch of 
technical experts, feasibility study missions and provision of technical trainings. 
 
By concluding the Agreement, it is expected to promote smooth implementation of Japan's 
technical cooperation and contribute furthermore to economic and social development of the 
Marshall Islands. 
 
At the ceremony, both H.E. Ambassador Saito and Hon. Casten Nemra confirmed that the 
Agreement would benefit mutually in proceeding and implementing technical cooperation 
between Japan and the Marshall Islands. 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 

Embassy of Japan  
Mariko Senda, (Email: mariko.senda@mofa.go.jp), Tel: 653-3311  
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